
Please do not consider lowering voting age to 16. I’m a teacher and mother of 8. Personal experience 
has shown that very few teenagers have the knowledge and maturity to determine legislation that we 
all will live by and under. No, please! Thank you, Barb Miller 503-369-7412 
400 Necanicum Dr #2 
Seaside, OR 97138 
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